In regards to

Development Permit Application Appeal :23D 176
Appellant :Hao Zhang

Appeal Date December 12,2023

To Foothills County Appeal Board

After reading the Development Permit decision on the Foothills County website we have a few
additional remarks.

Question#7 & 8 have a few concerning answers. First being that they have no grooming
experience and therefore don't know how much space is needed, and that they want to have
space available to “grow the business”. This is concerning as there appears to be the intention
for a larger business in the future.

Whether they have space outside or inside for dogs to wait to be picked up should be irelevant
considering they already own 3 dogs themselves, therefore max amount of dogs on one
property.

As we already have mentioned in our previous letter there is a history of a unlicensed dog
boarding business operating on this property the summer of 2023. This concerns us a lot.
Thank you for considering our concerns.

Regards
Gena Hoffer
Trent Dixon






